
 

 

                                                                                       8th October 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Harvest Service - Deepcar St John’s Junior School Friday 25th 
October 2024 at 2pm 

 
I am pleased to confirm that the pupils at Deepcar St John’s will be holding a Harvest 
Service at school on Friday 25th October at 2pm. You are very welcome to come and 
join us. 
 
This year, our offerings will go to The Foodbank Project on Cedar Road, Stocksbridge 
run by The Hub Church. The Foodbank has helped many local families over the past 
few years and we would like to continue supporting this very worthwhile cause. It is 
always a blessing to be able to give to anyone but especially to those who are in need 
of help. 
 
The items which are needed are: 
 
Tinned food: soups, stewed steak, fish, meats, ravioli, baked beans, meatballs, 
meats, tomatoes, vegetables, desserts, fruit etc 
 
Other foods: cereals, sugar, tea bags, coffee, biscuits, orange juice, squash, snacks 
etc 
 
Toiletries/household: toothbrushes, toothpaste, deodorants, washing up liquid, 
shampoo, liquid soap, washing powder, toilet rolls etc 
 
If you would like to contribute, please send your items to school week commencing 
21st October. Thank you in advance for your generous support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Miss Jones 
Executive Headteacher 


